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IAIUYDIR18-045 
 
 
Montevideo, 31 May 2018 
 

 
Subject: Rescheduling of the meeting of members of the Belmont Forum with a 
special interest in the Americas 
 
 
Dear Belmont Forum members, 
 
We refer to our letter dated 3 April 2018 (reference number IAIUYDIR18-020) which 
contained an invitation to a meeting of members of the Belmont Forum with a special interest 
in the Americas. The meeting was scheduled to be held on 18 June 2018 in Antigua, 
Guatemala. 
 
We have been informed that due to previous and unavoidable commitments, many members 
of the Belmont Forum are not able to participate in the meeting. 
 
In light of the above, it has become necessary to re-schedule the meeting to be held 
sometime in the Fall of 2018. 
 
We will inform you with due urgency once the new date and locale are agreed to. 
 
We regret any inconvenience that this re-scheduling of the meeting may cause. 
 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Dr. Erica Key 
Executive Director 
Belmont Forum Secretariat 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 
IAI Directorate 


